
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
Thanks to Jazz student Olive K. for the pencil sketch featured on our Jazz poster 

We hope to see you there! First-come, first-serve tickets are now available on School Cash Online, and will sell 
quickly. Get yours now for $15, or $20 at the door.  See details in Ebulletin 

 

 



 

     

Grade 10 students Ella S. and Sophia M. joined Isabell Nielsen from our EA team to be our most recent 

volunteers at the Greater Vancouver Food Bank. 

 

Rockridge Debate Club: Ben S. and Adam U. represented Team Rockridge at the Lower Mainland North Regional 

Debate Tournament held @ Collingwood School.  The team captured 5th place. 

 



 

 

Rockridge Model United Nations Club found great success last weekend at VMUN. 

 The Vancouver Model UN Conference is the largest high school run conference  

in North America and has about 1,200 students attending. 

Left Front Row:  Mary L was directing chair of UNICEF & Adele A was directing chair of SOCHUM 

Right: Bjorn E-J was awarded “Outstanding Delegate” & Timur R “Honourable Mention”   

Congratulations to all our Rockridge participants. 

 

 

The Rock had a magical look about it earlier this week on our first Snow Day of 2025.  Many thanks to our 

custodial team and district facilities crews for helping clear the way for classes to safely resume yesterday. 

 



 

 

7 Rockridge students made the BC Karate team and will represent BC at the 2025 Canada National 

Championships in Richmond.  Athleteswill compete in kumite (sparring)  

Congratulations to Kate B,  Frances C-T, Coco S, Sparks L and Quinn L-C 

 

 



 

 
To purchase tickets - see link in Ebulletin 



 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
Rockridge Alpine Race Team at NSSSAA Championships in Whistler​

Congratulations to Jonathan Y, who secured a remarkable 3rd place finish​
and Congratulations to all athletes on a great season.​

Full results posted outside the Counselling Suite and in the team Google Classroom. 
 

 


